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| Memorandum
To All Caregivers covered by ALHMWU Enterprise Agreement
From Glyn Palmer
Date 16 August 1999

Subject  Enterprise Agreement

Following negotiations with the ALHMWU on renewing the Enterprise
Agreement, the Hospital offered a 5% increase over two years without
condition. The increase proposed in good faith was 3% in year one, and
2% in year two. We had agreed to pay the first increase from the first
period following 1 July.

This offer is in line with that recently accepted by other caregivers at
Murdoch and those working in other Private Hospitals.

It is with concern that we are informed this offer has been rejected and a
one year counter proposal suggested by the Union. This is unacceptable as
it defeats the purpose of establishing a workable enterprise agreement that
should span a reasonable period of time and ensure stability within the
workplace.

I regret therefore to inform you that the offer has now had to be withdrawn
and it will be necessary for us to commence further negotiations with the
Union. Please be assured that every effort will be made on our part to
progress these negotiations as quickly as possible and seek an acceptable
solution to this disappointing situation.

With kindest regards.

Glyn Palmer
Chief Executive Officer




